Oswald Road Primary School

Oswald Road, Chorlton-Cum-Hardy, Manchester M21 9PL Telephone: 0161 881 4266/4319 Fax: 0161 881 4319 Email: admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk Headteacher: D. Howard









25th April 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Nursery & Reception Creepy Crawly Roadshow

We have booked an exciting summer treat for the children in Nursery linked to our topic this half term about mini-beasts! We have invited the Creepy Crawly Roadshow to come in to school teach us about different mini-beasts on **Monday 21st May**. The team have a lot of experience teaching young children about mini- beasts and their habitats. The sessions will be split over the day, cateing for the all of the children in EYFS (Nursery & Reception).

A minimum contribution of **£4.00** to cover the cost of the session would be appreciated. If we do not receive sufficient contributions, the sessions may have to be cancelled. Please return your slip and payment to the school office in an envelope with your child's name, class, amount enclosed and what the slip/payment is for by Thursday 17th May. Alternatively, payment can be made online via SIMS Agora. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the performance being funded by school.

Kind regards,

Suriya Naveed, Helen James, Natalie Glendon, Sophie Roberts & Fiona Walker EYFS Teachers

Nursery & Reception Creepy Crawly Roadshow Child's Name:_______ Class:______ I give permission for my child to attend the Creepy Crawly Roadshow [] I enclose a contribution of £4.00 / My child is eligible for Pupil Premium (please delete as appropriate) Signed (Parent/Carer): _______ Date:_______

